
DOWNTOWN CALGARY TRANSMISSION REINFORCEMENT PROJECT
14 AVE SW BETWEEN 6 ST AND 7 ST SW CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

ENMAX anticipates construction to begin the week of March 11 on the north 
side of 14 Ave SW, between 7 St SW and 6 St SW. The construction will include 
temporary fencing, hydrovacing, excavation, and a crane for manhole installation.

While the area is under construction, traffic is expected to be reduced to one 
lane and cycle lane and parking will not be available. For pedestrian safety, access 
will be restricted and temporary fencing, signage and detour information will be 
installed.

Construction activities are anticipated to occur between 7a.m. to 7p.m.; Monday 
through Saturday for a month. Some evening and weekend work may be required.

A map highlighting the area under construction is include on the reverse.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the project please contact us:

Phone: 1 (844) 498 - 3376
Email: DCTRP_DL@enmax.com
Website: enmax.com/dctrp
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